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Téna koe Ms Raue

On behalf of Hon Hekia Parata, thank you for your recent emails of 10 April 2013, in which
you have requested information regarding the Board of Trustees of South End School.

Your requests have been considered under the Official Information Act 1982.

Transfer of Request - Section 14(b){i), Official Information Act 1982

The scope of your request is more in line with the responsibilities of the Board of Trustees of
South End School. Accordingly, your request has been transferred, under section 14(b)(i) of

the Act, to that entity and will be responded to under the provisions of the Official Information
Act 1982.

Under sections 19 and 28(3) of the Official Information Act 1982 you have the right to ask an
Ombudsman to review this decision.
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